## ĐỀ THI GIỮA HỌC KÌ 1 – ĐỀ SỐ 3 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 11 ILEARN SMART WORLD

BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

### I. PHONETICS

Find the word which h	as a different sound in	the part underlined.	
<b>1.</b> A. weigh <u>s</u>	B. sleep <u>s</u>	C. run <u>s</u>	D. seems
2. A. sausages	B. noodle <u>s</u>	C. game <u>s</u>	D. chores
<b>3.</b> A. s <u>i</u> lly	B. sk <u>i</u> n	C. l <u>i</u> mit	D. sk <u>i</u> rt
Choose the word which	has a different stress	pattern from the other	s.
<b>4.</b> A. injury	B. permission	C. privacy	D. vitamin
5. A. practical	B. benefit	C. imagine	D. influence
II. GRAMMAR AND	VOCABULARY		
Choose the best answer	r A, B, C or D to comp	lete the sentences.	
<b>6.</b> Jane worrie	d. What happened?		
A. tastes	B. smells	C. seems	D. has
<b>7.</b> My brother usually _	on the sofa b	pefore bedtime, so he ca	n sleep well.
A. eats	B. uses his phone	C. chills out	D. does homework
<b>8.</b> Quinn shouldn't have	e lunch. He'	s getting very hungry n	ow.
A. skips	B. skip	C. skipped	D. shipping
9. The jeans look too tig	ght for me,?		
A. do they	B. don't they	C. does it	D. doesn't it
<b>10</b> . He arrives early	get a good se	at.	
A. so	B. so that	C. in order	D. in order to
<b>11.</b> Vernon	with his sister about t	he new movie. Both of	them are upset now.
A. should argue	B. shouldn	't argue	
C. shouldn't have argue	ed D. should h	nave argued	
12. Fast food tastes deli	cious, but it's not	for your health.	
A. stressful	B. bad	C. healthy	D. harmful
13. Sausages and instan	t food are examples of	foods.	
A. vegetarian	B. healthy	C. processed	D. dairy

14. Teens and their f	riends tend to have thir	ngs to keep,	and they absolutely don't
want their parents to	be aware of those.		
A. doing	B. privacy	C. personality	D. private
15. Lots of people in	cities are suffering fron	n problems d	ue to the pressure coming
from many aspects in	their life.		
A. safe	B. rural	C. mental	D. physical
Mark the letter A, B	, C, or D to indicate th	e word / phrase CLO	SEST in meaning to the
underlined word(s) is	n each of the following	sentences.	
16. You can't deal wi	th your problem if you	keep <u>ignoring</u> it.	
A. paying no attention	n to		
B. taking note			
C. taking an interest i	n		
D. intentionally listen	ning to		
<b>17.</b> A <u>curfew</u> is one of	of the effective ways to j	protect teens from bad	things.
A. a family rule	B. A school rule	C. a punishment	D. an argument
Mark the letter A, B,	, C, or D to indicate the	e word / phrase OPPC	OSITE in meaning to the
underlined word(s) is	n each of the following	sentences.	
18. They need to insta	all security cameras in p	ublic places to <b>preven</b>	<u>t</u> crimes.
A. stop	B. reduce	C. ban	D. encourage
19. There is a lack of	human resources at the	harvest time because i	many people have moved
from the countryside	to the big cities		
A. too many	B. enough	C. few	D. short of
Make the correct for	m of the verbs in the br	ackets.	
20. We should have _	(be) more care	eful in choosing food.	
<b>21.</b> I (just,	finish) the book that I _	(borrow) you	last week.
<b>22.</b> She (w	ork) as an nurse for mor	e then 10 years.	
Give the correct form	of the words in the bro	ickets.	
23. Teenagers should	avoid being	to social media. (ADD	ICTION)
<b>24.</b> Educators are call	ling for a complete	against school v	olence. (PROHIBIT)
	common reason for the		
III. READING			

# Choose the word or phrase among A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in the following passage.

According to leading ex	sperts in nutrition and l	health, a poor diet incr	eases the risk of illness,		
and two-thirds of natu	ral deaths in the We	est have a connection	with unsuitable diets.		
Guidelines for healthy 6	eating which are based	on a great deal of rese	arch (26) diet-		
linked diseases all over	the world have been es	tablished by medical a	uthorities:		
- Eat a wide variety of	foods to get the whole	range of (27)	. Limit processed foods		
because most (28)	large amounts	of sodium and other ad	ditives.		
- (29) down on junk food like French fries as much as possible.					
- Do not have ready-ma	de meals from the supe	rmarket too often.			
- Wherever possible, b	ouy organic foods tha	t are produced witho	ut the use of artificial		
chemicals. Genetically	modified foods (GM fo	oods) may not harm us	, (30) they are not good		
for the environment.					
- Change your eating ha	bits gradually.				
<b>26.</b> A. in	B. over	C. into	D. at		
<b>27.</b> A. nutrition	B. nutritious	C. nutritionists	D. nutrients		
28. A. contain	B. contains	C. containing	D. contained		
29. A. Reduce	B. Decrease	C. Cut	D. Slow		

#### Read the text and choose the correct answer.

B. but

**30.** A. and

In a big family, different generations generally think and behave differently. Teenagers' experiences are not the same as their parents'. For instance, teens are really keen on technology which is a bit strange and even harmful from their parents' viewpoint. Those common differences are examples of generation gap that lots of families have to deal with. To bridge the gap, parents should keep in mind these rules.

C. so

D. because

First, communication matters the most. Teenagers usually avoid serious talks, so parents should start with friendly chit chat about their hobbies and friends. The more often parents chat with their kids, the easier it gets. From small topics, parents can move to big topics like the problems that teenagers are dealing with. For example, parents can ask "What problems are you often stressed about?" and then listen to their kids with interest, not annoyance. It's important to understand and help the teens with their problems.

Second, going out with teens is a good way to find out about their world. Parents should let the kids choose where to go and what to do. Once they feel comfortable and relaxed, they will help their parents stay up-to-date with the latest trends in entertainment, sports, fashion and technology. It's a bad idea that parents compare their childhood with their kids' because today's world is completely different from that of 1970's and 1980's. With the quick development of the Internet, life is no longer **a piece of cake**.

Finally, teens always need some privacy and time to grow up. It's not wise to set too many strict rules without respecting the children's rights at home. Parents need to teach their kids how to do things independently by setting a good example.

Generation gap is truly a huge obstacle these days. If parents try hard to have good communication, spend quality time and respect their children's rights, the generation gap can be overcome with time.

- **31.** What is the main idea of the first paragraph?
- A. Parents refuse to understand today's technology.
- B. There are differences between older and younger generations.
- C. It's not possible to close the generation gap.
- D. Teenagers don't want to get closer to their parents.
- **32.** What does the writer say about the generation gap?
- A. It affects relationships beyond the teenage years.
- B. It also exists between parents and grandparents.
- C. It is common in many families.
- D. It cannot explain most family arguments.
- 33. Which of the following is NOT TRUE according to the passage?
- A. Teens are more comfortable with technology than their parents.
- B. Parents talking about their teenage time can be helpful.
- C. Talking together becomes easier with practice.
- D. Parents should try to find out what is popular with teens.
- 34. Which word is CLOSEST in meaning to "a piece of cake" in the third paragraph?
- A. amusing
- B. wonderful
- C. entertaining
- D. simple

**35.** What can be inferred from the text?

- A. It takes time and efforts to solve the generation problems.
- B. Good relationships now lead to good relationships in the future.
- C. All teenagers face the same problems with their parents.
- D. Teenagers depend on their parents too much these days.

### **WRITING**

Rewrite the following sentences, using the suggestions.

3 3 3
<b>36.</b> She learned the survival skills at the summer camp, but she didn't remember
She should have
<b>37.</b> The last time I met him was 2 months ago.
I haven't
38. She eats a lot of fruits and vegetables in order to keep fit.
She eats a lot of fruits and vegetables, so that
<b>39.</b> This is the first time I've made a cake by myself.
I have
<b>40.</b> They cut down some trees to build a new house.
Some trees were

THE END ----